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26/03/2020  22:09:452020/1467/T NOBJ I am the co-owner of  Fitzjohn's Avenue and in support of the removal and felling to the ground of 

the 3 lime trees described above.

I understand that in their place, six new trees will be planted, and in time the green character of the environs 

will be restored.

26/03/2020  22:09:452020/1467/T SUPPRT We support this application. The trees are now extremely tall, and the encroachment of roots has caused 

structural damage to the boundary wall that has necessitated unsightly propping up with scaffolding to avoid 

collapse and potential injury. The replacement trees proposed will be much more suitable for the 

neighbourhood.
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